
 

 
 
In 2024, Year 10 families will have the opportunity of participating in the newly developed College-Owned 
Student Device Program. Alternatively, Year 10 parents can continue to purchase their own device. Given the 
benefits of the College-Owned Device Program, Year 10 families are encouraged to participate.  
 
Some of the benefits for Year 10 students, when they participate in the College-Owned Student Device 
Program in 2024 include: 
 

• The student will be given the device to keep at the end of Year 12. 

• Reduced instances of damaged, faulty, and misconfigured devices in the classroom. 

• All device purchasing, management, security, hardware and software is managed through the College. 

• Availability of replacement devices for legitimate warranty-related issues. 

Our business partner, Renew IT, will offer choices to parents who may be interested in selling their current device 
and switching to a College-owned device. 

 

Cost 

A cost of $780 Per Annum will be represented in College fees for Year 10 families, which includes:  

• The computer device 

• Device management and security 

• Comprehensive warranty 

• Protective hard case 

• Service and support 

• Device swap out and replacement 

• Software and licensing 

Parents wanting to join the College-Owned Student Device Program for 2024 Year 10 students are required to 

complete the College-Owned Device Agreement Form by Monday, 20 November 2023 CLICK HERE. 

 

Purchase and collection of the College-owned device 

After the College-owned Device Agreement form is signed and submitted, a device will be purchased and 
prepared by the College. The device will be available for students to collect from the College ICT Helpdesk on 
Tuesday 30 and Wednesday 31 January between the hours of 9:00am and 4:00pm, in readiness for classes on 
Thursday 1 February. 

 

Student device information 

The College website provides a summary of student devices as we transition to a whole school College-owned 
model: Student Device Information - College Website 

 

For resale of existing device (if required) please contact 

Jordan Streeter, Renew IT , and mention that you are a John XXIII College parent/guardian 
Phone: 0403 831 397  
 

OPT-IN TO THE COLLEGE-OWNED STUDENT DEVICE PROGRAM 

2024 YEAR 10 STUDENT DEVICE 

https://forms.johnxxiii.edu.au/Forms/student-device-agreement
https://www.johnxxiii.edu.au/view/for-families/byodd-student-devices
https://renew-it.com/services/


 

 

For information regarding collection of the device please contact 

John XXIII College ICT Help Desk  

Email: ithelpdesk@johnxxiii.edu.au 

Phone: (08) 9383 0447 

 

For further information about the College-Owned Student Device Program please contact 

Bill Quartermaine, Director of Inquiry and Innovation 
william.quartermaine@cewa.edu.au 
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